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Check your Google 
classroom for this 

week’s home 
learning.  

 

Dear Parents,  
 
I hope that you all had a marvellours week. The children have been trying 
their best to walk/jog/run everywhere to raise money for Ukraine. Some 
have even decided to walk to school. Each class has a signing in sheet, 
where the children are recording their name and miles that they have 
walked that day. Thank you for all your help and participation by buying our Ukraine 
ribbons. The children continue to show our school value of compassion by giving and 
reflecting on the world around them.  
 
In English, we have been planning our biography on David Attenborough by 
researching his life and exploring all his marvellous adventures that he has been 
involved in over the years. We will then be moving on to choosing the best facts and 
including them in our biographies. Both year groups have been thinking about 
sentence stucture and great vocabulary that best grabs the readers’ attention and 
keeps them reading. Please ensure that the children are reading at home as least 
three times a week to help them to continue enhancing their vocabulary. 

 
Pleasse ensure that all year 6 children arrive in school at 8.30 
where possible. This allows time for Maths revision sessions, which 
are encouraging the children to be more confident in answering 
SATs questions. There will be a virtual SATs meeting soon, which 
will outline the day and what the children need to be doing in the 
mean time. If you have an questions about this year’s SATs, we will 

be able to answer them. We look forward to hopefully seeing all the year 6 guardians 
virtual on Thursday the 7th of April at 2.30pm. You can copy and paste the following 
link into your browser to join the meeting. I will also post the link on Google 
classroom: 
meet.google.com/oms-hswt-xwu  
 
Here are some images 
from the week, where we 
create some Easter hats: 
 
 
 
Note: there is a questionaire about ‘After School Club’. Please respond by 6th of April 
to show whether you need this provision.  

 
Kind regards   
Mrs Babbage 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Star of the 
week! 

 

Star of the 
week: 

   
Sam 

For being a 
great friend on 
the playground 
and in class. 
Well done for 
looking out for 

others. 

Keep it up!       
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Dates for your Diary 

  

7th April – Courtenay Class Trip to Buckfast Abbey. Voluntary contribution due by 

25th March.  

25th April – 27th April – Year 4 PGL trip to Barton Hall  

5th April – National Weight and Measurement (Reception and Year 6) 

6th April – Easter Service at St Pauls Church 1.45 – 2.30pm  

17th May – Year 4 / 5 Trip to Dyno Climb, Buckfastleigh  

19th May – Year 6 Skills Build event at South Devon College  

20th May – Year 6 Trip to Dyno Climb, Buckfastleigh  

26th May – Templar Trip to Decoy Park  

27th May – Class Photos (AM)  

13th – 14th June – DAISI Artists to visit 17th June Fathers / Carers Day – PFTA to 

make gifts with the children. Suggested donation £1 per family.  

2nd November – Individual Photos (AM) 

  

Message from Mrs Secker 
 

One more week left of the spring term and despite some chilly mornings, the 

sunshine has most certainly lifted the spirits at ASM. The children have absolutely 

loved getting outside for PE lessons and spending time on the playground with 

our new breaks and lunchtime equipment.  

 

Next week we are so excited to be able to get together at church for our Easter 

church service. There is much excitement about the Easter bonnet parade!  

 

Today sees the start of new living with COVID advice from the government. Whilst 

rules are relaxing, we still have a duty of care to our families and staff. Our Trust 

team will be carefully reviewing the new guidance and we will be in contact soon 

to update you. In the mean time please continue to keep your child at home if 

they are symptomatic or have a positive LFT.  

 

Have a wonderful weekend in the chilly spring sunshine.  

 

 

 

 

 


